RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF WHITEMOUTH

Minutes of the Public Hearing held by Council held on April 25, 2023, at
6:00 p.m., in Seven Sisters Falls Community Centre, for the purpose of the 2023

Financial Plan/Budget.

Present: Reeve Amerongen, Deputy Honke, Councillors McDougald, Staerk
and Stead, Chief Administrative Officer Johnson, and Financial Assistant

Kozmak

Also Present: Ratepayers Allan Besel, Cathy Dowbyhuz, Marilyn Ruta, Megan Steer),
Rene , Ryan Merke, and Martin Saxler

All public advertisements were completed as per The Municipal Act.

Reeve Amerongen called the hearing to order at 6:08 p.m. and provided an
overview of the proposed expenditures for 2023.

Financial Assistant Kozmak provided a presentation on both the revenue and
Expenditures.

Reeve Amerongen inquired if there were any ratepayers that would like to make
inquiries relating to the 2023 Financial Plan.

A few ratepayer inquiries were received and addressed.

The hearing concluded at 7:29 p.m.
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